Food bank ministry in Malaga (2018). Moshito, Indonesian Muslim

Lady. Malaga 2018

Dear family in Christ,

First of all, we would like to thank you for your support and your prayers, we clearly see your
love for our wonderful Savior and Lord Jesus Christ. And that is exactly what we want to make
known wherever the Lord sends us, the great love of our God through his son, Jesus Christ.

We still do not have updates from USCIS about our case, November is approaching very soon
and there are decisions that must be made, with the desire to obey God and the authorities
that He has placed in this country, we inform you of our decision; If we do not have a favorable
response from immigration before November, we will leave the United States of America.

Although our heart beats very strong for the south of
Spain (Malaga) especially the Muslim community
settled there and currently with the crisis in Afghanistan
many Muslims are fleeing their country to go to Europe,
urgently we would love to return to Spain, take
advantage of this great opportunity to minister to this
ethnic group and continue reaching souls for Christ.

Although right now we would like to be there, minister
there and continue with the work that we started 2
years ago, the reality is that the cost of living in Spain is '
increasing and more with the COVID pandemic. e

To dedicate ourselves to the full-time ministry in Spain,

a monthly salary of $ 1,500 is necessary, this includes: house, food and expenses for the
ministry, and because we are still below 10% of our salary and we do not have enough funds,
so we have decided to go to Ensenada Baja California Mexico while more funds are raised.

Your donations will be a great blessing to continue the outreach ministry to Muslims. If God
puts this need in your heart, you can support us through the page beonetogether.com or
contact us at the email pacoydidi@hotmail.com.



